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Messages: 

Welcome back! 

 
This week we are starting swimming. Please ensure your child has their swimming kit. 

All afternoon lessons will not take place for the next two weeks as we all learn to swim! 

Maths: 
 
In maths we are learning about fractions. We are 
looking at shapes and fractions of amounts. We are 
also learning about tenths and decimals for the first 
time – and converting between decimals and tenths. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

English: 
 
We are doing grammar around the story of Ug. 
 
Specifically we will be looking at speech. 

 
 
 

Homework: 

 
Please select a task from the project homework. Please also practise spelling. Perfect paragraphs have been 
removed but children will be asked to use the spelling words in a sentence. 
The maths homework is now on Mathletics – please complete three activities. For extra challenge, try some Problem 
Solving as well. If your child needs access to a computer, they can come to one of the Mathletics sessions we offer 
in school on a Friday lunchtime. 
We have given everyone an Accelerated Reader band – you can go to the library every day after school and find 
new and exciting books at your child’s reading level. 
 


